
 

 

The Housing Authority of the City of Santa Barbara 

announces 

EFFECTIVE JUNE 5, 2019  

APPLICATIONS FOR  

PROJECT BASED SECTION 8 (PBV)  

WILL BE ACCEPTED  

Applications will be accepted online only at www.hacsbwaitlist.org 

beginning Wednesday, June 5, 2019 at 8:00am.   

This waitlist will remain open until further notice.  

Eligible households under this program are offered a Section 8 voucher 

that is attached to a specific unit. Participants pay a portion of their 

income toward rent directly to the landlord and the remainder is paid by 

the Housing Authority.  

 

Families, seniors and disabled individuals receive waitlist priority.   

Waitlist ranking is based on date and time of application and preference points, 
income targeting will also be applicable. 

***** 

The Housing Authority of the City of Santa Barbara 

808 Laguna Street 
Santa Barbara, CA 93101 

  

http://www.hacsbwaitlist.org/

